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Dear Graziela, 

 
Many thanks for organizing the Ptconf 2015, giving me the opportunity to give a 
presentation with a wonderful audience, good food, lovely weather, fantastic 
social program and the warm welcome of the organizing/scientific committee. 
Give my applause to them. 
Where would be the next PTconf 2017? 
 
 

Kees van Putten  
Project Manager Proficiency Testing 
 DUCARES B.V. 
P.O. Box 40237 | 3504 AA Utrecht | The Netherlands 
Reactorweg 47A | 3542 AD Utrecht | The Netherlands 

 


